
This summer brought many improvements to our ranch! The complete
restoration of Casa Rosa went beautifully, and we are excited to show
off these improvements to our guests. The bathrooms were fully
refurbished and adorned with beautiful Mexican tile, new cabinetry,
and yes...new bathtubs. We carried over this bathroom remodel to
rooms 45 and 46 in Cottage 4, bringing us very close to completing
our cottage upgrades that we began 4 years ago! We also added solar
panels in Casa Rosa for the hot water and over at the swimming pool
as we continue our quest to be more energy efficient.

At the corrals, we have completed the installation of a new covered
arena and we can't wait to put it to use! We will use this area for those
rainy days when guests would prefer to stay dry, as well as for lessons,
horsemanship clinics, our Monday morning riding orientation and for
training with our horses.
We look forward to welcoming you all back to the ranch
for our 92nd year!

Our monsoons started right on time this summer, replenishing our pastures with lush forage for our
horses and refilling our stock ponds. We can never underestimate the importance of these rains for the
health of our horses and for all the wildlife our property supports.
Our ranch-bred youngsters are continuing their training, and are closer to being introduced as guest
horses. Boomer, Mima, Martina, Corona and Lavina are well on their way and will be ready for guests
soon. Aztec, Charles, Bourbon, Comet and Louie, our 3 and 4 year old's, are all being worked under
saddle and are getting the miles they need to become willing partners for our guests. Our two yearlings,
Cocoa and Apollo, will start their ground training this winter. The two colts born this spring are in the
mare pasture with their moms and are both healthy. It is great seeing these young ones come of age
and we are so grateful to our staff for nurturing them along!

Our Staff

We are so fortunate to have the majority of our staff returning this season! Our wonderful cooks Gail
and Nancy will be whipping up their delicious meals, and they will be joined by our new cook Bubba.
Bubba comes to us from the CM Ranch. Daniel will be back as our kitchen aide, and Jenna, Thelma,
and Ashley will be in the dining room. We will welcome Colleen to the waitstaff, and she comes to
us from the Flying E Ranch. Heather and Carmen will be back in housekeeping. We have a new
groundsman Justin, also from the CM Ranch, who will help with the cookouts as well. All of our
wranglers are returning: Maddie, Johnny, Kelly, Alice and Tavo. And of course, the Lortas will all be
back to keep the ranch in order!

                                            Our Specials
We have over 6 weeks of special offers this coming season, from a Pre-Holiday Special to a Christmas
Get-away, plus our always popular Adult-only weeks. Our regular season begins October 29th, 2017
and ends on April 29th, 2018.

November 26th-December 15th, 2017
15% off our published rates!

Sunday to Sunday Stay: $1824
Sunday to Thursday Stay: $1216

December 17-21, 2017
4 days and 4 nights at $1000!

Sunday to Thursday Stay

January 14th-February 11th, 2018
10% off our published rates!

Sunday to Sunday Stay: $1931
*Prices include tax and service charge.
*Prices per person for a standard room.

*Rates are different for cottages and suites.
*No other discounts apply.

Contact us for your reservations!
1-800-854-2525
1-520-394-2525

PO Box 194
Patagonia, AZ 85624


